
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

The Colusa Basin Drainage District regular meeting scheduled for 
October 14, 2024 @ 1:00 pm has been CANCELLED.   

The next regular meeting of the Colusa Basin Drainage District is scheduled 
for December 9, 2024, at 1:00 PM.  The meeting will be held in person and by 
teleconference.  The meeting location or participation information will be 
included on the agenda. 




